

3149 N Maranatha Ln #8 Springfield, MO 65803 Phone: 417-833-8584

Email: sos4souls7@sbcglobal.net Web: billhathawayministries.org DR. BILL HATHAWAY MINISTRIES:
JAPAN MISSIONARY
SOS SOULWINNING
PRECIOUS MEMORIES SUPPORT
INTERNATIONAL RADIO MINISTRY

MAY 2010



Dear Fellow Missionaries, Pastors & Friends:

I can't get over how fast these months are flying by. This past month was another month filled with God's blessings on my ministries. I am still bathing in the sunlight of God's blessings when I was privileged to preach for Dr. R. L. Hymers Jr., pastor of The Baptist Tabernacle of Los Angeles and for pastor Dr. John S. Waldrip of the Calvary Road Baptist Church in Monrovia. The top picture from left to right are Dr. R. L. Hymers Jr., Dr. Krieghton Chan, myself, Mr. Benjamin Griffith, and Dr. C. L. Cagan. The middle

picture is of "your's truly" eating an American style strawberry cake made by one of our Japanese ladies. This was taken at a baby shower for another Japanese lady. It is amazing how many different things are involved in the Lord's work. Can you imagine having a one-year memorial grave-side service at midnight? Mr. & Mrs. Kenzo Nakato are faithful attendees to our Japanese Church Service. Their son, who was the manager of the Nakato Japanese Steak House passed away one year ago and they wanted to have a memorial service, but the service had to be held late due to the restaurant workers wanting to attend. Many attended this service and I was honored to bring a short message. This past month I drove to Wichita, Kansas where I was able

to see my sons and their families, including my grandkids and great-grandkids. That's always a fun time. Also I went to Friendship Baptist Church and enjoyed visiting with Pastor Steve Day (bottom picture). Friendship Baptist is my sending church. It use to be the Wichita Baptist Tabernacle. I did my internship as a missionary there back in the mid 50's when Dr. Art Wilson was the pastor. Before I end this letter, let me urge you to begin now to pray for my upcoming mission trip to visit my churches in Japan in October

and November. It will be here before you know it. Already a schedule is being made. By the way, you can listen to Frank Moseley, president of SOS tell about this unique soulwinng program by going to http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XJrvK70TPHQ.

Once again, may I appeal to you who pastor churches to really consider taking me on for monthly support. My missionary ministry alone is worthy of your support. The SOS Soulwinning Ministry, the Precious Memories Support Ministry and my Global Radio Ministry also keeps me busy. I rely on Missionary monthly support. Please pray about this and allow the Lord to lead.

You're Some One Special,

Bill Hathaway, Missionary to Japan